
Preliminary Reports from the Indigenous Circle and the other Open Science 

Webinars 

 

On behalf of the Canadian Commission for UNESCO and the UNESCO Chair in Community-Based 
Research and Social Responsibility in Higher Education we attach copies of two reports.  First is the 
report of the Indigenous Circle facilitated by Dr. Lorna Wanosts’a7 Williams.  The second is the 
summary of reports from the other webinars. This second report was compiled by Niharika Kaul from 
the regional reports that we had received. 
 
We will continue to work on these documents in the New Year including making them available in 
French to begin with. 
 
But given that you are working right now on the revisions to the draft of the Recommendation, we 
wanted you to have these documents as contributions. 
 
Thank you very much for your encouragement and welcome into the consultation process.  Please 
know that you can count on us to follow the next steps in the development of the Recommendation. 
 
Wishing you and your colleagues all the best for the holiday season and may we all experience a 
better 2021 

 


